
From: Bora Dogan <t19@exaq.net> 

Sent: 06 June 2023 14:00 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/5568/P - Finchley Road - Hotel - 

OBJECTION AND COMPLAINT 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

. I 

absolutely object to this application. My property would be severely and detrimentally 

affected by this proposed building. The building proposed would block light to EVERY room 

in my flat, as well as to all other flats at the rear of College Court. 

 

Furthermore, no consultation has taken place and no letter or notice was sent to me or anyone 

else in College Court. This suggests that the applicants are conspiring with the Camden 

Council to get this application approved in secret. We, at College Court, will not rest until an 

investigation is conducted about this matter and the application is rejected. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bora Dogan 


